
     

   

 

    
 

 
 

 
   

   
   

 

 
 

  
   

 
  

 
 

   
 

 
    

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

~TORONTO REPORT FOR ACTION 

Supplementary Report - Appointment of Public 
Members to the Aboriginal Affairs Advisory 
Committee 

Date:  July 23, 2024 
To: City Council 
From: City Manager 
Wards: All 

SUMMARY 

The purpose of this report is to provide an updated list of recommended public member 
appointments to the Aboriginal Affairs Advisory Committee, included as Attachment 1 to 
this supplementary report. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

The City Manager recommends that: 

1. City Council appoint the public members recommended in Attachment 1 to this 
supplementary report, to the Aboriginal Affairs Advisory Committee, for a term of office 
ending on November 14, 2026. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 

There are no financial impacts to current or future budgets arising from this report. 
Honoraria costs for the Aboriginal Affairs Advisory Committee are included in the 
Budget of the City Manager's Office. 

The Chief Financial Officer and Treasurer has reviewed this report and agrees with the 
information as presented in the Financial Impact Section. 

DECISION HISTORY 
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At its meeting on July 18, 2024, the Civic Appointments Committee adopted the 
recommendation to appoint the public members included in Attachment 1 to the report, 
for Council's consideration at their July 24, 25 and 26 meeting. 
https://secure.toronto.ca/council/agenda-item.do?item=2024.CA17.1. 

On May 22, 2024, City Council adopted Terms of Reference for the Aboriginal Affairs 
Advisory Committee and requested the Aboriginal Affairs Advisory Committee review 
and make recommendations for any amendments to the Advisory Committee's mandate 
or Terms of Reference no later than the end of 2025. 
Agenda Item History - 2024.EX14.9 (toronto.ca) 

On February 7, 2023, City Council re-established Council Advisory Bodies for the 2022 
to 2026 term and requested the City Manager and the City Clerk to report back on the 
findings from the Aboriginal Affairs Advisory Committee governance review. 
https://secure.toronto.ca/council/agenda-item.do?item=2023.EX2.1. 

COMMENTS 

One nominee as public member to the Aboriginal Affairs Advisory Committee has 
withdrawn their name from consideration after adoption by the Civic Appointments 
Committee on July 18, 2024. An updated list of recommended public member 
appointments is provided in Attachment 1 to this supplementary report. 

CONTACT 

James Lapierre, Deputy Chief of Staff, City Manager's Office 
Tel: (416) 392-2915; E-mail: James.Lapierre@toronto.ca 

Jennifer Forkes, Deputy City Clerk Secretariat, City Clerk's Office 
Tel: (416) 392-7337; E-mail: Jennifer.Forkes@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 

Paul Johnson 
City Manager 

ATTACHMENTS 
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Attachment 1 - List of Recommended Public Members for Appointment to the Aboriginal 
Affairs Advisory Committee. 
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